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CConnell, Anne {(SEN)

From: Graham.Newhouse@nt.gov.au

Sent: Friday, 20 September 2002 5:02 PM

To: NativeTitle, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Native Title and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Land Fund

Attention Maureen Weeks

I refer to your letter of 11 September 2002 and thank you for the opportunity to comment
on the effectiveness of the NNTT.

(a)I would like to remain on the mailing list.

{b)My personal details have changed in that my title is now Assistant Director, Land
Administration, Department of Infrastructure Planning and Environment. The GPO
Box is still the same.

(c)My email address is graham.newhouse(@nt.gov.au.

Comment on NNTT
The service provided by the NNTT in regard to the data held by the NNTT is good.

The staff in the Darwin office of the NNTT are helpful and competent.

At this stage I have not had occasion to involve the NNTT in any negotiations with
native title parties.

Regards

Graham Newhouse





